
Message from the Director 
 

Welcome Back!  We hope that each of you had a 
restful and joyful holiday.  It has been wonderful for 
us to have some time with our families as well, but we 
are glad to be back with the children! 

Once again, we are looking forward to a month full of 
learning.  It’s amazing how the children always come 
back from Christmas break more settled and ready 
to learn.  Great strides are always made in January.  
It’s very exciting!  Watch and see what happens with 
your child! 

 

Happy New Year, 

Ms. Brenda 
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WINTER REMINDERS 
 

PLEASE MAKE SURE 
YOUR CHILD IS DRESS-

ING WARM ENOUGH! WE 
GO OUTSIDE IF IT IS 40 
DEGREES OR WARMER 

WEATHER PERMITTING!  
 

IF GCPS IS CLOSED DUE 
TO INCLEMENT WEATH-

ER, WE ARE AS WELL. 
    

Dates to Remember: 
☺ Wed., Jan. 1: Tuition Due  

☺ Wed. , Jan. 15: Pre-
school Registration!  

☺ Mon., Jan 20: MLK Jr. 
Day– NO SCHOOL 

☺ Pizza Night at Preschool 
on Tuesday, Jan. 21 from 
6:00-7:00pm. Come enjoy 
dinner on us! 

☺ Feb 1: Tuition Due 

☺ Thu., Fri., & Mon. , Feb. 
13, 14 & 17: No School—
Gwinnett Co. School Holi-
day 

2025-26 Preschool Registration 
 

It’s hard to believe, but it’s almost time to register your child for 
the 2025-26 school year.  Registration forms will go home the 
week of Jan. 13. You will have a week of priority registration be-
fore registration opens to the public on Wed., Jan. 22.  
   
If you would like extra registration forms to share with neighbors and friends, 
please let me know and I’d be happy to get them to you.  Remember, YOUR 
RECOMMENDATION is the best form of advertisement we have.  Thank you 
for telling your friends and neighbors about us!   

        PIZZA NIGHT AT PRESCHOOL 
 
 

Come have dinner with us on Tuesday, Jan. 21 from 6:00-7:00pm. This is a good time to meet the 
teachers and see the classroom where your child will be attending next year. Also, visit with other 
parents, make play dates for your child, AND enjoy a meal without having to cook one! 
So, don’t forget to mark your calendars! Come have pizza at the Preschool!! 


